
We were asked:  

Q1. I am requesting access to the annual resource accounts of the Wales Office and the Welsh 
Office from 1994-2010 which could not be found online. 
 

We replied: 

A1. The Wales Office was part of the Ministry of Justice from 2007 to 2012, and prior to that 

part of the Department of Constitutional Affairs. I would suggest that you search online for the 

annual accounts of these Departments.  Also to note that Departments did not start producing 

annual resource accounts until 1999/2000. 

 


